WC: 21/.07/2025



Dear Parents and Carers,

This is our last 'Dear Parents'. We would like to say a big thankyou to everyone for their support this year. It has been very much appreciated and we wish you all a wonderful summer.

Phonics - We will be reviewing all the ELS sounds with some phonics games and reviewing the harder to read words.

Please do continue to read over the Summer holidays. There are many super reading challenges that local libraries set up. Bring a certificate of participation if you can, to show your new Teachers.

Thank you 😊



On Monday afternoon we will be having a party to celebrate our time together in Reception. The children are invited to wear their party clothes on the day. They can bring in their own individual snack for the party.

Just a reminder that please no nuts to be brought with your party snack. Thankyou.

Please ensure your child brings in a named water bottle each day particularly as the weather is much warmer. Thank you.

If anyone wishes to take the sunflowers home, please come and see Mrs Cox-Wilson. Thankyou.

Diary Dates

We finish at 1.15 on Tuesday 22nd July

Thank you, The Reception Team 😊